
 

        Join our Queen of Peace  

Children’s 
Choir 

 

 
First Rehearsal and Information Session 
on Wednesday, September 25 at 5PM 

in the choir room 
(door to the left of the rectory on Franklin Ave.) 

First session will be a brief 30 minute introduction, rehearsal and discussing the 

schedule. All Children in grades 2 and up are welcome! Rehearsals will continue on 

select Wednesdays throughout the year.  

Children will sing at the family mass at 10:30AM on Sundays once a month as 

well as at our QP Christmas and Spring Concerts! 

 

RSVP:  Please email the music director Natasha at ngonzalez@qpcna.org 
 


